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On the 8th May, Ambassador OHMORI Setsuo received a courtesy call 

from three JICA (Japan International Cooperation Agency) Volunteers. One of 
JICA volunteers is returning to Japan after completing her two years assignment. 
She was dispatched to the Botswana Softball Association and extended technical 
assistance for National Female Softball Team and some softball club teams in 
Botswana, as well as making a significant contribution to the sports exchange 
between Japan and Botswana.  

Ambassador OHMORI welcomed two new JICA volunteers who arrived 
in Botswana last month. Each volunteer has extensive experiences in the field of 
marketing and small and medium-sized business development to support the 
community development. They will be dispatched to their respective host-
organizations by the end of this month. 

 

 


